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June 29, 2017

Mes. Ashley Waldon

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike

Mail Stop T7-E18

Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738

Re: Revisions to the Class |l Cultural Report Status of License Amendment Request for Ludeman Project
to Willow Creek Project, License SUA-1341 (Docket No.: 40-8502)

Dear Ms. Waldon:

Please find the corrected survey Report Cover Page and the Summary Table requested by NRC for the Class
Il Cultural Report. Uranium One anticipates the report is complete and ready for submittal to the Wyoming
SHPO for review.

Revisions to the document consisted of additions of the Report Cover Page and Summary Table and had no
revisions to the text since the March 2017.

If you have any questions or need additional clarification on any information provided, please do not hesitate
to contact me at 307-233-6330.

Sincerely,  _——

Scott Schierman
HSE Manager
Uranium One Americas

cc: Julie Powell, WDEQ
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